June 12, 2023
Dear Families,

| hope you are having a terrific summer! | am looking forward to seeing our returning students and
can’t wait to meet the families new to our class.

**Please email me at karen.fletcher@cms.k12.nc.us to introduce yourself and so | can add
your name to our distribution list.

If you did not order the upper elementary school supply pack, please make sure your child has all the
required supplies on the first day of school. Supplies may also be brought to our open house.

Upper elementary supply list:

2 12-packs Ticonderoga pencils

1 box of tissues

2 pink erasers

7 composition books (wide ruled)

1 quad ruled (4 squares per inch) composition book
1 12-pack colored pencils

2 plastic 2-pocket, 3-pronged folders
Index cards (4x6), 2 packages

2 glue sticks

sticky notes- 2 pack of 3"x3”
highlighter

Additional items for all students: headphones or earbuds, pencil case, drawing or sketchbook, 6
inch big kid scissors

**All students will need a 1.5 inch binder for art. This item is not included in the pack because only
new upper el students need one. Returning upper el students should bring theirs back to school.

**Please remind your child to bring only what is on the supply list due to limited cubby space.

If your child would like to bring a snack for the morning or afternoon, they may do so. Please help
your child choose healthy snacks. Fruits and vegetables are encouraged!

Enjoy the rest of your summer and | will see you soon!

Karen Fletcher



